The Keansburg PTA
needs you!
The PTA is now accepting new and past PTA members with our back to school drive!
The PTA supports many events and activities throughout the school year for ALL of Keansburg’s children!

There are so many reasons why you should join the Keansburg PTA! Here are just a few...
1. The Children Benefit! Research shows that participating in your child’s school and showing engagement helps them perform better academically!
2. The School Benefits! PTA performs support for school teachers and administration which in turn creates a positive and caring atmosphere in the school!
3. Make Connections! Get to know the teachers and staff better and make life-long friends with other parents at the school!
4. It’s good for you! Socializing with other parents & volunteering to do good for your child’s school is fun, healthy, and rewarding!

Our meetings for the 2023-2024 school year will be held on the following 
Monday evenings at 7:00pm
September 11th, October 2nd, November 6th, December 4th, January 8th, February 5th, March 4th, April 8th, and May 6st

Please return the bottom of the letter to your child’s homeroom teacher with the $5 dues attached for local and state PTA dues, or scan the QR code below to register and pay online!


The Keansburg PTA			Please mark here if you are a District Employee _______

Name: ______________________________		Phone Number: ______________________
[image: Qr code

Description automatically generated]
Email: ______________________________	

Childs Name: ________________________		

Homeroom Teacher: __________________

	

image1.jpeg




